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11 CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 - PROPOSED STREET NAMES 

(AN75-2013) 

 

Consultation to re-name a section of Sidlaw Avenue to Sidlaw Drive has concluded. 

 

The road at present has two legs.  One is off Strathmartine Road and the other is off Laird Street.  

The present leg from Strathmartine Road is to be extended to meet St Martin Crescent.  This is to 

accommodate the continuing residential development in the area.  There are currently no properties 

numbered from this section of Sidlaw Avenue.  If it remains as Sidlaw Avenue then confusion may 

arise when it is linked with the residential properties on St Martin Crescent. 

 

The consultation exercise included residents in Kettins Terrace and Kinrossie Terrace whose 

properties are accessed off this street but not addressed from it.  Two positive comments were 

received from these residents with no negative comments. 

 

The proposed renaming was advertised in the local press inviting comments on the proposal.  None 

were received. 

 

The Committee is asked to approve the renaming of a section of Sidlaw Avenue to Sidlaw Drive as 

detailed below. 

 

Proposed Name Ward Location 

Sidlaw Drive Strathmartine Strathmartine Road to the west to meet 

St Martin Crescent 

 

 


